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 Stephen Winter INT2016/0750/P 30/03/2016  03:25:43 Further to my earlier comments, I note from the photographs of the rear of the property that the 

proposed works will necessitate the relocation of the rainwater, soil and waste pipes that run down one 

of the external walls. I would like assurance that the reconfiguration of the drainage pipework will not 

cause any problems, such as blockages or damage to the external wall.
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